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BY E-MAIL 

September 1, 2010 
 
Douglas R. Bradbury 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Canadian Niagara Power Inc. 
1130 Bertie St. 
P.O. Box 1218 
Fort Erie ON  L2A 5Y2 
 
Dear Mr. Bradbury:  
 
Re: Multi-year Electricity Distribution Rate Setting Plan 

2011 Electricity Distribution Rates - EB-2010-0069, EB-2010-0070 and EB-
2010-0071 
 

The Board is in receipt of your letter dated August 31, 2010.   
 
In a previous letter dated May 28, 2010, you indicated CNPI’s intention to file a cost of 
service application for 2011 rates, two years in advance of CNPI’s next regularly 
scheduled cost of service application for CNPI - Port Colborne, CNPI - Fort Erie and 
CNPI - Eastern Ontario Power.  Your letter dated August 31, 2010 indicated that CNPI 
has decided that it will file 3rd generation incentive regulation rate applications for 
distribution rates effective May 1, 2011 for the above noted service areas. 
 
The Board will expect CNPI to adhere to the process for 2011 incentive regulation 
distribution rate applications as may be determined by the Board.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Originally Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  


